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Monday 16th June 2025 

Ofsted Inspection Report  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are absolutely delighted to share our recent Ofsted inspection report with you.   

We are extremely proud to tell you that we received not one... not two... but THREE 

OUTSTANDING judgements! 😊 This is testament to all of our Gisburn Road family for 

the sustained hard work and commitment to our school community, but most of all, 

acknowledging our amazing children at the heart of it.   

 

Please take some time to read all of the ‘exceptional and exemplary’ practice that has been 

recognised and all of the good and outstanding elements that encompass our Gisburn Road 

family - and join us in celebrating! 

We are so proud of everyone, and it remains our privilege to lead such a wonderful school 

community.  

 

Warmest wishes,  

Mrs Nicola Walker and Mrs Laura Toor 

Co-Headteachers 


